
Let’s make our 
hospital and 
health service 
free from 
racism and 
discrimination. 

We all have a  
role to play.  

Metro North Health Board Chair 
Bernard Curran  

THERE IS NO PLACE FOR RACISM IN OUR HEALTH SERVICE

Further information and instructions on how to report can be 
found by searching ‘stop racism’ on qheps.  
If you are a patient and require help, ask to speak with your local  
Consumer Liaison Officer (CLO). 

metronorth.health.qld.gov.au/better-together-van/stop-racism

This initiative is supported by the Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander Leadership Team, Metro North Health


